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4M Change Notice 
DCDC Converter / MYBSS054R6EBF 

         

Dear. Valued Customer       

         

Thank you very much for your great and continued support for business with Murata.  

This is the official notification that some of our products' 4M Change will be proceeded as detailed below.  

Please review this, and confirm that you will expect to receive products after this 4M Change. 

Your understanding and support are highly appreciated.     

         

1. Product Type, Changes, and Customer/Murata/Alternative Part Numbers:  

 Product 
Type:  

DCDC Converter / MYBSS054R6EBF    

   
 
 

      

 Changes:         

  Before Change After Change  

  PMPD0141 PMPD0141 or PMPD0256  

 Please refer to the attached documents for detailed Part Numbers' information. 

2. Reasons/Background:       

 In order to improve the LT period for materials with long delivery times,  

 Murata will add alternative parts      

         

3. Products Before and After the Change:     

 There are no changes of the products' design, quality, guaranteed specifications, and others, 
 as Murata continuously uses the same production process and quality control system. 
 Please refer to the attached file for further details.    

         

4. Change Schedule:       

 Start Shipping Date:   This change will start once it's confirmed.  

         

5. Contact Window:        

 Should you have any questions or concerns,     

 please contact Murata Sales, Representative, or Distributor in your area.  

Affected Part(s) 

MYBSS054R6EBF 

 


